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Welcome to worship this morning!  
We are glad you are here. 

If you are a visitor, we invite you to fill in  
the white “Welcome” card in the pew holder and  
place it in the offering plate or give it to an usher. 

A staffed nursery is available for children birth through age 5,  
please see an usher for directions to the nursery. 

 
Please join us as we celebrate the Lord’s Supper.  

The Lord’s Supper is the holy meal of bread and wine  
that is the true body and blood of Christ,  

given and shed for the forgiveness of sins.  
All are welcome to receive the Lord’s Supper who are sorry  

for their sins and believe Jesus Christ is Lord and Savior  
from our sins and is present in the meal. 

 
Please join us again for worship on  

Sunday mornings at 8:30 and 10:45 am. 
Communion is on the 1st, 3rd and 5th Sundays of the month. 

 
If you are not currently receiving emails from GVLC  

and would like to be added to our email list,  
please contact the church office at mail@gvlc.net and let us know. 

October 21, 2018  -  News and Events 
 

  "Offering Hope to the World"  
 

 How you can put the GVLC Mission and Vision into Action 
 

Annual Voter’s Meeting  on Monday, October 22, 7:00 pm. Please plan to 
attend. Your input is important for the ministry at GVLC. 
 

Join us in thanking organist Jusun Kim  and wishing her well as she leaves 
GVLC and moves on to a new opportunity.  Today is Jusun’s last Sunday 
here, a celebration in her honor will be held between services today. 
Altar Flowers today  are given in honor of Jusun by her parents. 
 

Trunk-n-Treat  Sunday, October 28, 3:00-5:00. Bring your decorated car 
and treats to hand out. Please sign up at the Connection.  You can also 
donate additional candy or make a cash donation to purchase candy.  
Contact Brenda Lovhaug at brendal@gvlc.net if you have questions. 
 

Helping Your Neighbor Service Day  Saturday, November 3, 9:00-4:00.  
Do you know someone who needs help around the house? GVLC  
volunteers will help with light household repairs, yard work, etc.  
Contact  Sheryl Klienart at 763-588-2906 or sherylkleinart@comcast.net 
to get help or to volunteer. You can also donate funds to help with  
materials. Thank you for offering hope! 
 

School Kits  Midland Circle wants to thank everyone who contributed to 
our school kits for Lutheran World Relief. With your help and the help of 
Thrivent Generosity money we were able to make up 118 kits! 
 

Donate Coats and Outdoor Wear  We will be distributing coats to people 
in need at Trinity First Lutheran Church on December 29. Please donate 
new or gently used coats, hats, mittens, boots, etc. There will be a  
collection bin in the lobby. Bring your donations by December 23. 
 

New GVLC Guidebook & Directory Coming 
Please contact the church office if there has been a change in your contact 
info. If you would like to advertise your business or service in the guide-
book, please contact the church office by October 28. 
 

Special Prayer Opportunities at GVLC   Interested in praying for our 
church?  We’d love to have you join our team.  Contact Rebecca Wahl at 
talkingtoawahl@q.com for information.  
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